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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

November 28, 2018 

Ms. Lucia McGovern 
Deputy Director of Public Works 
City of Camarillo/ Camarillo Sanitary District 
601 Carmen Drive 
Camarillo, CA 93010 

Dear Ms. McGovern: 

E DMUND G. B ROWN J R. 
OOVEANOA 
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l~~ SECRETARY FOR 
~ ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

TENTATIVE AMENDMENT TO TIME SCHEDULE ORDER {TSO)- CAMARILLO SANITARY 
DISTRICT (CAMARILLO SD), CAMARILLO WATER RECLAMATION PLANT (CAMARILLO 
WRP), (Order No. R4-2011-0126-A04, Cl-1278) 

The Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board) received Camarillo 
SD's letter dated October 31 , 2018, requesting an extension of deadlines established in Time 
Schedule Order (TSO) No. R4-2011-0126-A04, to enable the Camarillo WRP to comply with the 
effluent limitations for TDS, chloride, and sulfate contained in Order No. R4-2014-0062-A01 . Based 
on staff review and applicable law, the Executive Officer, pursuant to delegated authority from the 
Regional Water Board, tentatively proposes to amend TSO No. R4-2011-0126-A04 by extending 
the final compliance deadline from December 31 , 2018, to June 30, 2019. 

Enclosed are copies of the Tentative Amended TSO (in underline and strikeout format 
demonstrating the proposed changes) and Notice of Proposed Issuance of Amended TSO. As 
indicated in the Notice, pursuant to delegated authority, the Executive Officer will consider any 
timely submitted written comments and may issue an amended TSO. Persons wishing to comment 
on and/or submit evidence regarding the Tentative Amended TSO for the Executive Officer to 
consider must submit written comments such that they are received by the Regional Water Board 
by 5:00 p.m. on December 28, 2018. Untimely written comments will not be considered nor 
responded to. The Executive Officer will consider all timely written comments but will neither 
consider nor respond to untimely written comments. 

If you have any questions, please contact Veronica Cuevas at (213) 576-6662 or via email at 
veronica.cuevas@waterboards.ca.gov or me at (213) 576-6616 or via email at 
jeong-hee.lim@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Jeong-Hee Lim, Ph.D., P.E., Chief 
Municipal Permitting Unit (NPDES) 

Enclosures 
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MAILING LIST 

Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permits Branch (WTR-2-3) 
NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service 
Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
David Coupe, State Water Resources Control Board, Office of Chief Counsel 
Afrooz Farsimadan, State Water Resources Control Board, NPDES Unit 
Department of Fish and Wildlife, Region 5 
State Coastal Conservancy 
California State Parks and Recreation 
California Coastal Commission, South Coast Region 
Ventura County Watershed Protection 
Ventura Coast Keeper 
Heal the Bay 
Los Angeles Waterkeeper 
Natural Resources Defense Council 
Environment Now 


